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This term’s value is 

Wisdom 
 

 
 

Weekly Awards  Dates 

          
Well done to our Stars of the week  
             

Eliana in the infants 
and Ella-Mae in the juniors. 

 
Congratulations to Barney  

for winning the reading raffle! 
 

Thank you to Jessica for sharing her many  
achievements at Beavers, including Beaver of the Year!  

This is a fantastic award.  
Thank you also to Betsy for sharing her ‘Survival of the 

Fittest’ award from gymnastics. Well done Betsy! 
 

 
Tues 6th June         TAG Rugby for selected pupils 
 
Thurs 6th July        Year 6 trip  
Thurs 13th July      Reports out to Parents  
Fri 14th July           Evening Year 6 event  
Mon 17th July       Juniors trip to Hazard Alley in Milton          
                                Keynes - more info to follow 
Tues 18th July       Whole School trip to Conkers - more  
                                info to follow 
Fri 21st July            Year 6 Leavers Celebration and Picnic  
                                12.30pm onwards 
                                Last day of term 
 

From Mrs Busari  
 
Welcome back to the last term of the academic year.  I hope that you all had a lovely half 
term.    
  
The forecast this week looks very promising with lots of sunshine.  Now we are hopefully 
getting some finer weather, please could you ensure that you send your child into school 
with hats and with sun cream applied on the days when the forecast is particularly warm 
and sunny.  There are 8-hour sun creams available, which will last the whole school day, 
or alternatively, children can bring in cream to reapply at lunchtime if needed.    
  
We are starting to make initial plans for our Key Stage 2 residential to PGL at Osmington 
Bay for March 2024.  We will be sending a letter out this week with the details of a Zoom 
meeting on Wednesday 14th June at 6.30pm for parents to find out more about the 
trip.  We will send out invitations to those who are interested.  Look out for the letters 
coming for Years 2-5 later this week. 
 
Finally, there will be no celebration assembly on Friday.  Our first celebration assembly 
this term will be on Friday 16th June, sorry for any disappointment.      
  
I hope that you have a lovely week in school.    
  
With best wishes,  
  
Jude Busari   

 
 

Our social media  
 

Find us on Facebook, 
 

Ashton CofE Primary School | 
Facebook 

 
 

 
               

Twitter… 
 
 @ashtonceprimary 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
…and for our school 
website, please visit  

 

www.ashtonceprimary.org.
uk 
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